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Newsletter of the IYC Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
Fourth Latitude Race Day, Sunday, July 26 
 

Five boats showed up to race: Tim Bonniwell’s Catalina 30, INVICTUS; Susan 
Witherup’s Cape Dory 28, QUETZAL III; Eberhard Alsen’s Tanzer 25, FANTASY; 
David Feavearyear’s J-24, SNITCH; Clare Fewrell’s J-24, MEHITABEL (skippered by 
Dan Apfel). 
 

It was a lovely, sunny day.  The temperatures were in low 80s and we had a steady 
NNW breeze of 8-10 knots. 
 
We sailed course “C” to latitudes about a half to three-quarter miles past Myers point. 
INVICTUS won this one, with SNITCH and MEHITABEL close behind, followed by 
QUETZAL and, way behind, by FANTASY. 
 

FANTASY notched up additional points toward winning the Bent Stanchion Award as 
her genoa was ripped when it got hung up on a spreader.  
 

Updated Latitude Standings 
 
Boat/Race    #1    #3    #4    #5    #6    #7     Total 
Snitch    2 0.75     2        4.75 
Invictus 0.75 3 0.75        4.5 
Mehitabel    6 2     3        11 
Quetzal    4 4     4        12 
Fantasy    3 6     5        14 
Jo-Dancer    6 5         18 
Trevelyan    6 7         20 
 

There will be no latitude race on Sunday, Agust 2. 
 

Night 50 Mile Race, Friday, July 31 (See Attachment) 
 

The race goes from the Ithaca Yacht Club to navigation mark 51 A, just north of 
Farley’s Point, and back to the Yacht Club. Copies of the saling instructions will be 
available during the skippers’ meeting, 6:15 at the South Pavilion of the Ithaca Yacht 
Club. The start is at 7:00 p.m. The race usually lasts around 12 hours. 
 

See you at the South Pavilion. 
 
 

Eberhard Alsen 
CLCF Secretary 
ebalsen@twcny.rr.com 



 


